
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

August 2021 
 Dear Third Graders,  
   

Welcome to  Third Grade! Here is the scoop... I  hope you had a wonderful summer and 
you are as excited as I am to be back at school! I  have been busy getting the classroom ready.  
I know it's going to be an awesome return to school, and a great year filled with fun!  
 
This year will be filled with lots of interesting activities and opportunities. We will be learning 
about each other and making new discoveries all year long.  I will be there to help you grow in 
many different ways.  I am confident that the year will be filled with successful experiences for 

all of you... with a cherry on top ! 
 
I can’t wait to kick off third grade.  Enjoy the end of the summer! 

  
  

         Love,  

                     Mrs. Cerullo 


